
From: Chambers - Gostencnik DP  

Sent: Friday, 22 September 2017 4:57 PM 
To: 'Simon Miller' 

Cc: Simon Lutton; Cate Larkins; James Mattner; Marcus Diamond; jon.lovell@ashurst.com; Kathy 
Srdanovic (kathy.srdanovic@ashurst.com); Ruchi Bhatt (ruchi.bhatt@aigroup.com.au) 

Subject: RE: Report Concerning Four Yearly Award Review: AM2014/252 - Air Pilots Award 

 
Dear Mr Miller, 
 
I confirm receipt of your email and note that the Deputy President is content with the course 
proposed in your email. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Suzie Kairouz 
Associate to Deputy President Gostencnik 
 
Fair Work Commission  
Tel: (03) 8656 4528 
Fax: (03) 9555 0401 
chambers.gostencnik.dp@fwc.gov.au   
 
11 Exhibition St, Melbourne Victoria 3000  
GPO Box 1994, Melbourne Victoria 3001  
 
www.fwc.gov.au 

 
From: Simon Miller [mailto:Simon.Miller@afap.org.au]  

Sent: Friday, 22 September 2017 4:52 PM 

To: Chambers - Gostencnik DP 
Cc: Simon Lutton; Cate Larkins; James Mattner; Marcus Diamond; jon.lovell@ashurst.com; Kathy 

Srdanovic (kathy.srdanovic@ashurst.com); Ruchi Bhatt (ruchi.bhatt@aigroup.com.au) 
Subject: Report Concerning Four Yearly Award Review: AM2014/252 - Air Pilots Award 

 
Dear Associate 
 
We refer to the previous email report on this matter from Jon Lovell and Kathy Srdanovic of Ashurst 
on Tuesday 5th September 2017. 
 
You will note the intention of the parties to provide a further update on the progress of discussions 
concerning Item S2 of the Revised Summary of Proposed Substantive Variations (Classifications and 
Minimum Salaries – Regional Airlines) by today. 
 
We can confirm that Ashurst, on behalf of Qantas, has submitted to the AFAP and the Ai Group 
proposed drafting regarding Item S2. This drafting is now being considered. 
 
Should it be acceptable to the Commission, we request that the Commission allow the parties 
additional time to discuss the proposed drafting, and Item S2 generally. We propose providing a 
further update on the progress of these discussions by Friday 6

th
 October 2017. 

 
The other parties to this matter are copied into this email. 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Simon Miller 
Industrial Advisor 
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